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Columbus Division of Police Host Third Annual 
‘Rich Street Roar’ 

 
The Columbus Division of Police has partnered with WSYX ABC 6, COSI, and The Columbus 
Police Foundation, to host the third annual Rich Street Roar on Sunday, August 31, 2025. Exotics, 
classics, muscles, imports, sports, customs, bikes, trikes, Corvettes, and more will be parked on 
the Rich Street Bridge, Civic Center Drive, and Washington Boulevard from 11:00 a.m. to 4:00 
p.m. The event will also feature local food truck vendors, raffles, giveaways and much more!  
 
Any vehicle owners looking to attend are required to register onsite at Broad Street and Civic 
Center Drive or online at www.RichStreetRoar.com. All proceeds will benefit the Columbus 
Police Foundation. 
 
Admission is free to the public. Parking will be unavailable on the following roads from 6:00 a.m.– 
6:00 p.m. on Sunday, August 31, 2025: 

• Civic Center Dr. from Broad St. to Cherry St. 
• Washington Blvd. from Broad St. to Belle St. 
• Rich St. from S. Ludlow St. to Belle St. 

 
*The above roads will be closed beginning at 8:00 a.m. and will reopen upon the conclusion of the 
event. 
 

Media interviews will be available with a select group of speakers. 
 
What: Media availability 
When:  1:00 p.m. – 2:00 p.m. Sunday, August 31, 2025   
Where:  Rich Street Bridge 
Who:  Officer Anthony Johnson, Columbus Division of Police  
  Chantay Boxill, Executive Director of the Columbus Police Foundation  
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